THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

Congratulations!

- 1 -

Mother's Day Afternoon Tea

- 2 -

Parent/Educator Meetings

- 3 -

Friendly Reminders

- 4 -

ANZAC Day & Subicare Digital Media

- 5 -

Congratulations!

to our educational leader

Deanna and her husband

Johnathan, who are

expecting their third

precious baby this August.

We're thrilled to see the Subicare family growing again!





FRIENDLY REMINDERS

Some friendly reminders for all of our centre families...

We are currently in the process of rectifying an issue on the front brick bath, leading in to the centre. There are some uneven pavers due to growing tree roots. We are aware of the issue and are working with the Department of Communities to fix it as quickly as possible. Please be mindful of this when making your way up or down the path, we definitely wouldn't want anyone to trip over, particularly when holding a child.

With the wet weather starting to set in, we'd also like to remind families of our recent Kindyhub message we sent out requesting that children please bring wet weather gear such as raincoats and gumboots with them, so that they have the opportunity to explore safely during wet weather. Also please be mindful of providing changes of clothes for cooler weather in bags too.



Subicare will be closed for the ANZAC Day public holiday this Tuesday, 25th of April.

We will open again as usual on Wednesday, 26th of April.



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au